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PHOTO CONTRIBUTED BY ROSE MARIE

Rose and her daughter Violet Marie visited the Astoria 
Column on the northern Oregon Coast.

PHOTO CONTRIBUTED BY BECKY ROBISON

Kelly and Becky Robison visited Hoover Dam at the border of Nevada and Arizona.

PHOTO CONTRIBUTED BY KELLY ROBISON

Kelly and Becky Robison visited Memorial Bridge at Hoover 
Dam. Kelly helped fabricate some of the metal used to build 
the bridge.

PHOTO CONTRIBUTED BY MARY DENNY

Ryan Curran, Mason Stacy, Kaylynn Stacy and Delanee 
Denny visited Lincoln City on the Oregon Coast.

PHOTO CONTRIBUTED BY DANIEL WATTENBURGER

Nolan Wattenburger, 3, helps his mom Marci Wattenburger 
mow their front yard on Sunday.

PHOTO CONTRIBUTED BY DUSTIN HARPER

Gabe, Gavin and Dustin Harper visited Paris, France during spring break.
PHOTO CONTRIBUTED BY REBECCA MORRIS

Bryce and Blake Morris had Rockaway Beach to themselves 
because of cloudy weather.

HOW I SPENT MY 
SPRING BREAK

We asked our online readers to share their photos 
of spring break activities, and they shared their travels 
(and chores) with us.


